(Item  ) From the Interim Director, Department of Transportation and the Managing Director, Milwaukee County Transit System, recommending that Milwaukee County be authorized to enter into a multi-year contract for new transit buses.  

A RESOLUTION


WHEREAS, County Board approval is required for multi-year budget contracts, 
 and

WHEREAS; a request for proposal (RFP) for new low-floor clean diesel buses was advertised, and proposals were received from all four major transit bus manufacturers, and

WHEREAS; the bus manufacturers were invited to give presentations and answer questions about their proposals, and Best and Final Offers were requested from each, and

WHEREAS; a proposal from Gillig, LLC had the second highest technical score, and the lowest per-bus price; therefore, the evaluation panel determined that Gillig’s proposal represented the best value for Milwaukee County, now therefore,

[bookmark: _GoBack]BE IT RESOLVED, Milwaukee County is authorized to enter into a multi-year contract with Gillig, LLC for new transit buses.
